
 

Dates may be subject to change - we will give parents as much   
notice as possible. 

 

Friday 28th May  Break for Half term (usual time) 

Tuesday 8th June Return to school  

Friday 16th July  Break for the Summer Holidays 

Look out for updates on our school website stcharlescatholicprimary.com    

or follow us on Twitter @CharlesPrimary 

 

 Preloved Uniform 

 

We are selling any items of pre-
loved  uniform for 50p per item.  
We have a wide range of items  
available including: 

Trousers / Shorts 

Skirts / Pinafores  

Jumpers / Cardigans 

Shirts 

PE Kits 

Summer dresses 

Coats 

 

If you are interested please 
email Mrs Ward with sizes. 
jward@stcharlesliverpool.co.
uk 
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Mental Health Awareness Week 

This week we celebrated Mental Health Awareness Week. The 
children have connected with nature in different ways. Some   
children had their Music or art lessons outside, whilst others 
played and explored our environment. Cloud watching and playing in 
puddles were firm favourites. Remember that nature has a unique 
ability to bring consolation in times of stress but also increases 
our creativity,  empathy and sense of wonder.  Why don’t you try 
to connect with nature this  weekend and send a picture to your 
teacher. 

 



 

Class 

Attendance & lates 
for WE 14/05/21  

WHOLE 

SCHOOL 

95.67% 

15 lates 

Reception 95.27%  

  2 lates 

Year 1 94.33% 

  1 late 

Year 2 95.83% 

  4 lates 

Year 3  95.65% 

0 lates 

Year 4 91.79% 

 3 lates 

Year 5 97.78% 

 1 late 

Year 6 99.26% 

4 lates 

Have you been an Attendance  
HERO this week?  

Time Keeping 

Please note that the school day starts 
at 8.50am. The school gates are open 
from 8.40am 

Times Tables Rock 
Stars 

 

1. Alan Year 2 303,517 

2. Thomas G Year 3 115,706 

3. Olivia  Year 2 64,602 

4. Tilly B Year 5 62,382 

5. Sofia Year 2 52,987 

Year Group Leaders 

Year 2 Alan 303,517 

Year 3 Thomas G 115,706 

Year 4 Selah 42,370 

Year 5 Tilly 62,382 

Year 6 Matthew 43,141 

Whole School Leaders 

Pupil of the Week 

We are extremely proud of all our children, howev-
er the staff are tasked with choosing just one 
child each work who has stood out amongst the 
others to receive a special award.  

Well done to all our winners. 

Class Pupil of the Week 

14th May 

Reception Liarna 

Year 1 Saxon 

Year 2 Yannis 

Year 3 Hattie 

Year 4 Joel 

Year 5 Jasmine B 

Year 6 Khadijah 

Reminders 

 

We have noticed a few things starting to creep back 
into school, so wanted to remind everyone of          
expectations involving uniform and presentation as 
part of policy. 

• Children should wear school jumpers  / cardigans 
- these are available from Kitted Out 

• Black school shoes must be worn coming into school (white shoes can be 
used in the summer term) unless it is a PE Day 

• Long hair must be tied back - this applies to both boys and girls 

• No etching in hairstyles 

• School book bags to be used - no other bags should be used unless the 
children are going swimming. This is because we do not have the space to 
store them. 


